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Dear Parents,

This week at Elements we have had lots of visitors for all sorts of

reasons. We have been visited by potential teachers who are intereste
in working with us in the future. We have had the school nurse tea
school. We have had contractors in school who have been making
our heating and lighting is working properly. We have also had
colleagues from other schools who wanted to come and see hc
wonderful our school is.

Without fail every visitor commented on the conduct, behc
manners of our children. They were all extremely keen to
impressed they were with them all. You can imagine ho
makes us although they didnt tell us anything we dic
Our children are amazingl!

Miss S Horsbrough
Executive Principal

Elements Primary School
1st February 2019
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As you will be aware the weather took a cold turn

this Week and we saw the first flutters of snow,

Please be aware we will always endeavour to keep,
school open even if there is a heav&g snowfall. We will
text, emdil and update the Leeds, City Council website if
there is a change'to school opening.’If there is nothing
p%sted on these platforms then please assume we are
open.

In order for our children to enjoy the snow, if it
does come, please ensure they Have a spare set of
clothes in school. We will play out in the snow
but this could result in items of clothing
etting wet, If children don’t have a
chdnge they may have to stay in.

Thank you.



We need to finish
our WOW week
projects. If you
have any empty

milk cartons
please do still let
us have them!

School Uniform

Has your child had an
accident at school?

Have we lent them any items
of clothing as a result?

Please could you return any
items that have been
borrowed as we now have
nothing left in school despite
replacing them twice already.

We do not want our children
to feel uncomfortable in
school should they have an
accident and it is important
they are able to stay clean
and dry.

We are very happy to support
our children by lending them
school items of clothing but
we do need them to be
returned.

If you are not sure which
items belong to school just
check the label. Elements will
be written on there if they
belong to us.

Thank you so much for your
cooperation with this.

DATES TO
LEMEMCER

7th February - 9am/5.30pm Parent's
MATHS workshop

15th February - School closes for
half term

" Reading with your child N\ Y2
g y k\/,

As you know reading with your child
at home is extremely important in —
helping them develop as a fluent readers.

Children need to be heard read every
night, even if it is only for a few
minutes.

If you do hear your child read then please
do record what

they have read and how they read so we can
ensure they move on in school.

We appreciate your support with this.
Please do not underestimate the impact of
this extra practise on your child's reading.

Please support them by hearing them read

every day.
Thank you.



- 2 Parent's Maths Workshop

% 3 We will be holding another workshop this week for
you to come and find out about our approach to Maths and what your
children are learning. We will be holding two sessions on Thursday 7th
February. One at 9am and this will be repeated at 5.30pm

Please do come along and find out more about what your

children are learning in school.

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter
ementsSchool and Facebook Elements Primary




